
The children in all the 
rooms at Bobbie 
Noonan’s Child Care 
will be                     
celebrating                 
Thanksgiving this 
three day school 
week. We have                   
already made              
instruments and               
costumes for these 
classroom                     
celebrations. 

 

The children will get 
to make butter, play 
their instruments, 
and sing songs, all 
while learning about 
the first                   
Thanksgiving. We will 
also be sharing once 
again, the things we 
are thankful for.  

 

 

 

• Please make sure to read 
the latest information 
regarding health and               
safety policies in regards 
to travel and the             
holidays. Thank you for 
helping to keep our school 
a safe and healthy place! 

• Please return your signed 
emergency information 
sheets, COVID forms,             
tuition policies, and any 
other remaining forms           
needed to complete your 
child’s file. 

• For parents over the age 
of 2 years old, please                   
refer to our new updated 

mask policy from              
Thursday, August 20.  

• Please send in a picture of 
your child for the                
classroom, if you haven’t 
already done so.  

• Thank you for all of your               
support, understanding, 
and acceptance of the new 
policies put in to place this 
school year. It’s been a 
wonderful start!  

• Have you enrolled for          
Tuition Express online                   
payments? Many have 
found this convenient, but 
we still of course accept 

cash or check. 

• 12/24-1/1..Christmas          
Daycare Week Only. No            
Preschool classes. We will 
close at 3PM on             
Christmas Eve and NYE,      
Thursday, 12/24 and           
Thursday, 12/31. We will 
be closed on Christmas 
and New Year’s Day,       
Friday, 12/25 and               
Friday, 1/1. If your child 
doesn’t attend ANY days 
of the week of 12/28,  
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Please remember, 
we are closed on 
Thursday and            

Friday, 11/26 and 
11/27 for              

Thanksgiving! 
 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday!!! 

Alice D. 11/28 

 

 

 

On behalf of the 
entire Bobbie 

Noonan’s Child Care 
Staff, we wish you 
and your family a 

wonderful             
Thanksgiving! 


